
Attention 
 

There will be a change in office hours 
for our clients during Christmas in 

Department of Foreigners 
 

Due to holiday season and our clients needs: 

 
during the days 21-31 of December 2015 we are open in 

following days and hours: 
 

• On Mondays (21st and 28 th of December)  
from 10.00 A.M. to 5.30 P.M.  

• On Tuesdays and Wednesdays (22nd-23rd and 29th-
30th of December) from 8.00 A.M. to 3.00 P.M.  

  
During the period before holidays the matters could be 
done also on Wednesdays (23th and 30 th of December). 

 
On Thursdays 24th and 31st of December – 

without client open hours (closed) 
 

 
 


